September 3, 2015
Dear 5S Families, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For the last few years, I have found it works better to use an online system for fall and spring conferences. I decided to try it for the Beginning Year Listening Conferences too.  I am hoping it will make the process smoother for all of us as everyone’s schedules are so complicated. 

You are invited to sign up for Beginning Year - Listening Meeting. 

DATES: 
September 10, 16, 17, 22, 24           

PLACE:  
Room 302- Driscoll School
            
REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  
Two days before each conference 

HOW TO PICK A TIME SLOT: 
Copy and paste this link in your Internet browser:
             http://www.ptcfast.com/reg1
At that link, you will be asked for your Entry Code, where you should enter 2WM199317
I hope at least one of the times will work for you. If not, please email me at fstarkdriscoll@gmail.com
Thank you and I look forward to seeing you, 

Francesca Stark
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